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LME-MCO Communication Bulletin # J285

Date: April 20, 2018
To: LME-MCOQOs
From: Deb Goda, Behavioral Health Unit Manager, DMA and

Lisa Haire, Assistant Director, Quality Management and Operations, DMH/DD/SAS
Subject: Disengagement of Columbus County from Eastpointe

The purpose of this article is to notify providers, enrollees, stakeholders and LME-MCOs of the disengagement
of Columbus County from Eastpointe LME-MCO and its realignment with Trillium Health Resources.

Effective July 1, 2018, Trillium Health Resources will be the responsible LME-MCO for enrollees who are
residents of Columbus County. Any Provider delivering behavioral health services, Medicaid or state funded, to
a Columbus County enrollee after July 1, 2018 must be contracted with Trillium Health Resources. This only
applies to mental health, substance abuse, and intellectual/developmental disability services.

If you have any questions, please contact Tasha Griffin at 919-855-4222 or tasha.griffin@dhhs.nc.gov or Lisa
Jackson at 984-365-6242 or Lisa.Jackson@dhhs.nc.gov

Previous bulletins can be accessed at: https://www.ncdhhs.gov/divisions/mhddsas/joint-communication-bulletins

Cc:  Dave Richard, DMA
Jason Vogler, Ph.D., DMH/DD/SAS
Stephanie Gilliam, DHSR
Dale Armstrong, DHHS
DMA Leadership Team
DMH/DD/SAS Leadership Team
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